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4th  May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

ROAD SAFETY – SCHOOL CROSSING PATROLS 

It has been brought to our attention that there have been several near misses recently 

where pupils have placed themselves in danger by not crossing the road in a safe 

manner when leaving school. 

 

As you know there is a School Crossing Patrol at both Manning Road to the rear of 

school and Nowells Lane, just along Abbey Road at the front of school.  We are 

extremely fortunate to have Mr Wright and Mr Butt on duty at the beginning and end 

of the school day in their School Crossing Patrol roles. 

 

Please can we ask you to remind your children to always abide by School Crossing Patrol 

instructions. 

 

Thank you for helping us to keep our children safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Head of School 

 

 


